PALS

Parent/Guardian Information Letter

Dear Parent/Guardian,

is starting a ‘Playground Activity Leaders in

Schools’ program (PALS).

Your child is interested in being a leader in the PALS program. The PALS
facilitator(s) will provide a leaders training workshop. The workshop will
teach the student leaders how to plan and lead fun and safe activities on the
playground for other students in Grades 1 to 3.

As a PALS leader, your child will have the opportunity to:

Become a more confident leader.

Learn how to help solve problems on the playground.

Encourage younger students to be more active and play fairly.

Make new friends, learn new games, and have fun.

Contribute to a positive school environment where everyone feels included.

If you have questions, contact a PALS Facilitator(s).

Sincerely,
PALS Facilitator(s)

PALS Facilitator Contact(s)

Name:

Contact Information:

Name:

Contact Information:
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